
Updates to previously published information 
 
Since the adjournment of the hearing on 17 March, additional information relating to 
the case has been received from the responsible authority, and the solicitor acting 
for the premises.  
 
Following consultation with the solicitor acting for the Licensing Sub-Committee, it 
has been agreed that these updates can be included with this agenda.  


